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'We are called to be a welcoming caring faith community who bring people to Jesus who sends us 
out with Good News for all'. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Today’s Gospel – by John Byrne OSA. The Intercom 
 
In material terms, what the widow had to offer was very little. Recall when you felt yourself called to give and 
gave even though you apparently had very little. Perhaps you have had the experience of finding that what you 
thought was little and insignificant meant a great deal to another person. Recall some of those moments. 
 
At this critical moment for the church, Pope Francis has called a synod and has invited all believers to make a 
contribution. It’s easy for us to see this as a call to professional church people, clergy and religious. They have 
always taken care of this kind of thing. Now the call is that the voices of the little ones can also be heard. How 
can you help this to happen in your church community? 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
‘As I walked out the door towards the gate that would lead to my freedom, I knew that if I didn’t leave my 
bitterness and hatred behind, I’d still be in prison’.                                                                           Nelson Mandela 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
At home or at school, light a candle and say a decade of the rosary for all our deceased loved one. 
 

 
 
 
Remembrance Mass for the six priests of the Meath Diocese (Fr. Phonsie Mackin, Fr. Paddy Casey, Fr. M.V. 
Daly, Fr. Gerry Rice, Fr. Paddy Keary and Monsignor Ted Dunne) who died during the Pandemic will take place 
on Wednesday 17th November at 7.30pm in Mullingar Cathedral. Parishioners may wish to attend. 
                                                                          ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Remembrance Mass for those who died within the last year will be held on Friday November 26th at 7.30pm in 

Bohermeen Church. If you would like loved ones from elsewhere remembered at this Mass please give the 

names to Anne in the Parish Office by Wednesday 24th Nov.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Finances - Thank You-We wish to acknowledge and thank all those who have sent in their Offerings and 

weekly envelopes and all those who pay by standing order. This really helps our finances. Thank you for your 

help. It is greatly appreciated. 

Offerings can be made by; 

 leaving your weekly envelopes into the Parish Office.  

 go online and do a weekly/monthly direct debit to 

 Bank of Ireland, Navan, IBAN    IE04  BOFI 903509 8059 7424   BIC BOFIIE2D (please include your 

box no.) 

Building Fund €789.35              Priests Offerings €0.00 

Offertory Collections: Bohermeen - €400.10     Cortown - €109.40    Boyerstown – €96.60 

 

                            PLEASE PLACE ALL ENVELOPES INTO THE BOXES AT THE ENTRANCES. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 



 

Mass Intentions 6th – 14th November 2021 

Bohermeen Church 

Mass every weekday morning at 9.30am  

Funeral replaces daily Mass. 

                                                                                ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~  

Sat. 6th November- Boyerstown at 6.00pm – for the people of the parish 

                                   Bohermeen at 7.15pm- Terry & Lily Bennett-Ann. Mass 

                                                                       Mary Reilly – 19th Ann & dec’d members of the Reilly and Gill families 

Sun. 7th November- Cortown at 10.00am –for the people of the parish 

                                    Bohermeen at 11.30am-for the people of the parish 

Tues. 9th November-Cortown at 8.00pm-Divine Mercy Mass 

 

Sat. 13th November-Cortown at 6.00pm-for the people of the parish 

                                     Bohermeen-Sean Dunne-4th Anniversary 

                                                            Patrick Mallon and dec’d family members 

Sun. 14th November –Boyerstown at 10.00am-for the people of the parish 

                                       Bohermeen at 11.30am –MM-Maureen Brennan 

 

 

Ministers of the Word: Nov. 6th & 13th –Isobel Hughes Nov. 7th & 14th Ray/Michelle Finnegan                                                   

Eucharistic Ministers:  Sat. 6th Nov. Cathal O’Reilly & Jennifer Reilly 

           Sun. 7th Nov. Brigid Mackin & Sheila Kenny 

 

Pray for Mary (May) McNamee, Cortown, Tom Farnan late of Moyaugher, Cortown (who died in England) and 

Baby Ben Richard Dolan-Downes, Bohermeen who died recently. May they rest in peace. 

 

Sunday 7th November is an Offering day. Please use the white envelope in your box of envelopes. 

 

Special Trocaire Collection will take place at all Masses on Sat 6th and Sun 7th November. Please donate what 

you can. 

 

Liturgy Group meeting will take place on Wednesday 10th November at 7.30pm in Bohermeen Parish Centre. 

 

Tap to Donate- We have a new Tap to Donate facility in Bohermeen Church. It is an easy, secure and 

confidential way to donate to our parish finances.  The limit is set at €5.00. 

 

St Ultan’s Historical society calendars will be available from members and the usual outlets on Monday 

November 15th, this is the 10th calendar and is a limited print edition, also some volumes of “Memories & 

Recollections” are also available in local shops and society members. 

 

List of the Dead - Masses on 1st Fridays throughout the year and on All Souls Day (2nd Nov.) are offered for 

our faithful departed. For the List of the Dead, we ask you to use the purple envelope and name sheet from 

your weekly box of envelopes. If you cannot locate this envelope, there are some envelopes and sheets 

available in the Church. The envelope should be returned with Mass offering to the Parish Office as soon as 

possible for inclusion in the Book of the Dead, which will be in all Churches during the month of November. 

The REMEMBRANCE TREE will also be in the Churches. You should write the names of your departed ones on 

the tags and hang them on the tree. 

 


